		             Reminders for the AP Computer Science Exam 

Date:	Thursday May 7, 2015 
Time:	8:00 AM (Doors open at 7:30)
Location:  Kentwood Christian Church (On Kalamazoo Ave, just north of 60th St)

Students:
1. The need for every student to have a picture ID to take the exam.
“No ID no exam”
2. No. 2 pencils for multiple choice part of the exam and pens for the free response part.
3. NO ELECTRONIC devices in the testing area.
4. Respect others during the test by being quiet i.e. Tapping noises, gum smacking, moving chairs.  These were points told to me this year by some students.
5. The testing site: Kentwood Christian Church on Kalamazoo AV north of 60th Street.

 
